

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | E-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 4th July 2024

Parental Survey - 2023-24

Dear Parents and Carers.

As we near the end of another academic year at Green Ridge, the governors and I continue to seek as much parental feedback as we can.

Last year, through your feedback and parent view, you helped shape the improvement for Green Ridge. As a result, changes have continued to be made with regards our communication with parents and carers in order to streamline as much as possible, as well as improving our range of clubs and enrichment for the pupils and the ease of booking these. The governing body would really value your input as parents and carers into what aspects of the school are continuing to work well for you, and what improvements can still be made to benefit the wider school community.

Whether this is the first year your child has attended Green Ridge or the seventh year, I hope that as parents/carers you will know firsthand the things we have done to give your child the very best experiences. This might be our 11B411 experiences, trips and visits that your children have taken part in, our work towards our Rights Respecting Schools Award or our work day-in, day-out to support your child in the classroom. We are rightly proud of all that we have achieved but we remain committed to continue to improve what we offer – to parents/carers, children, and the community.

Our survey is in two parts:

Part 1:



Please complete Parent View. This is an online questionnaire that can be found here. It is a key source of information that Ofsted use when inspecting schools. If you have not previously used this, it only takes a couple of minutes to register and there are 14 questions to answer. Each parent/carer can register to complete a questionnaire – and we would encourage as many of you as possible to complete it separately as

parents/carers, to increase our number of respondents.

Part 2:

Please tell us what you feel are the school's strengths and areas for improvement by completing the online survey here. We would be grateful if you could complete the survey by Friday, 19th July. Your views are very important to us, and we try to act upon them where possible. Your thoughts will feed into the School Development Plan for 2024/2025, which the Senior Leadership Team and Governing Body will formally review in preparation for the next academic year.



There is space at the end of the questionnaire for more detailed comments. Any specific concerns about your child should be raised with your class teacher in the first instance.

We would really appreciate it if each parent/carer could take a few minutes to complete these two surveys. In addition, if you have more than one child, we ask that you complete the survey separately for each child, as your views may vary for different year-groups.

Thank you again for your time and continued support for Green Ridge. We look forward to sharing the outcomes of the survey with you.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Aaron Wanford Headteacher

A. A. Warfoul.

Mrs. Sophy Davies Chair of Governors